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From: margaret west <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 3:03 PM

To: fracking inquiry

Cc: Chief Minister; Minister Fyles; Minister Vowles; Minister Moss
Subject: Written submission on the NT Fracking Inquiry draft Final Report

Dear Justice Pepper and Panel,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written feedback on the draft Final Report of the NT Fracking
Inquiry.

I appreciate that the Panel’s report makes many important recommendations in the face of the 115 risks
identified, including 19 recommendations related to water resources.

I support the swath of new regulations and legislation required to try and protect landholders and water.
However, that work needs to happen before the o1l and gas industry is permitted to start fracking in the

Northern Territory again.

Let’s not wait until the production phase to put in place critical new regulations and laws. We must avoid
delays to the protection of the Northern Territory’s water, landscapes and people.

Thank you for considering my feedback on this critical matter for the future of the Northern Territory.
Yours sincerely, margaret west Rapid Creek, Northern Territory, 0810, Australia
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